
IMPORTANT TAX NOTICE 
 

December 2011        Nob Hill Water Association         Edition 53 

 
November 30, 2011 
 
 
Dear Nob Hill Water Customer: 
 
In today’s newspaper is an article regarding the Yakima City Coun-
cil potentially increasing utility taxes up to 6%.  What you may 
NOT know is that this tax WILL be applied to your Nob Hill Water 
bill.  A 6% increase will raise your tax on your water bill from the 
current 16% to 22%!   The increase will be applied to water, sewer, 
garbage and stormwater. 
 

Currently, Nob Hill Water customers pay a 14% utility tax and a 2% 
Franchise Tax to the City of Yakima.   
 
The Management and Board of Directors thought that Nob Hill Wa-
ter residents should be informed of how this decision will impact 
their water bill. 
 
The Yakima City Council will be voting on this increase at next 
Tuesday’s (12/6/11) regular meeting. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please contact your City 
Council Representative directly or the Mayor’s Office at 575-6050. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nob Hill Water Association 
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